
75th Anniversary of Professor Strommer 

On May 8, 1995 the community of the Technical University of Budapest 
and the whole tertiary education celebrated the 75th birthday of Professor 
Gyula Strommer. It is a great honour and pleasure for us to congratulate 
him on this occasion on behalf of the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering. 

Professor Strommer has been a leading personality of the Faculty for 
more than 40 years. He was the Dean between 1981-87, and headed the 
Department of Geometry (formerly Descriptive Geometry) between 1952-
86. He has been awarded the title Professor Emeritus and is the chairman 
of the Society of Friends of TU Budapest. 

The list of publications demonstrates his wide scientific interest and 
his important results. We hope Professor Strommer will continue the re­
search in his favourite field of interest in geometry, will guide, support 
younger colleagues, and deliver unforgettable lectures for tl1e students. 

We wish him good health, further successes and happi~ess in his per­
sonal life, too. 

Happy Birthday Professor Strommer! 

8. May 1995. Budapest 

DR. KAROLY MOLNAR 

Dean of Faculty 




